ALGONQUIN HISTORIC COMMISSION
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING
NOVEMBER 14. 2007
7:00 P.M.

CALL TO ORDER - ESTABLISH QUORUM:
PRESENT: Chairman Jolitz. Members: Coleman, Purn, Zange, Nee, Koeppel

APPROVE MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF OCTOBER 10™ AND
WORKSHOP MINUTES OF OCTOBER 20 AND 27, 2007:

Moved by member Purn to approve above Minutes. Motion seconded by Member Nee
Voice Vote: All Ayes

AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION:
None

OLD BUSINESS:
A. Interview project Status Report:
An Interview was held with Red Knaatz a long time resident.
The December interview has been cancelled due to Holidays. Next interview will be in
January.
B: Report on Cemetery Walk:
This Walk went well. There were about 125-150 people attended inspite of the cool
weather and overcast. We had some excellent comments from the local people.
Next year the scout troops have to be sent information the first week in August, since the
school year starts after Labor Day
C .Report On October 16™ Presentation At The Algonquin Library:
The Presentation went well. There were 22 people in attendance

APPROVE BILLS FOR PAYMENT:

There is a request for reimbursement from Chairman Jolitz for the purchase of $41.00
worth of stamps

Moved by Member Purn to approve above expenditure. Motion seconded by Member
Coleman.

Voice Vote: All Ayes

NEW BUSINESS:
A. New Displays for cases:
The Display Cases need revamping. One suggestion was to do a display on the
Interview Project being conducted at this time.

Another suggestion was to display products made in Algonquin, i.e., Princess Basket,
Cigars, Milk Factory, Christmas Ornaments
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CORRESPONDENCE, COMMENTS OR OTHER BUSINESS:

Chalrman JTolitz reported that the Kane County Bar Association will be celebrating
their 150" year in 2008. They are doing a book and are Jooking for information on
people and events in the Communities surrounding the Kane County area.

They want all available information by 12-15-07

The Chicago History Museum is launching an Illinois Project to gather information
for a data base. They are looking for vintage archive newspapers.

Member Purn announced that on January 5 he will give a scout program.

The police Dept want to donate the original computer that was used inside the squad
car for checking. The Commission agreed to ac¢cept this offer.

Mr. Purn attended the Downtown Partnership meeting, The Commissjon can be on
their website for §15.00 a year. We are considering placing an Ad for the Historic
Commission in their website.

Mr Purn stated he has retyped the whole gray booklet into the computer.

ADJOURNMENT:
Moved by Member Zange to adjourn. Motion seconded by Member Cole.
Voice Vote: All Ayes

NOVEMBER WORKSHOP MEETINGS:
NOTE: Workshop meetings will take place on the second floor of the Historic
Village Hall at 2 S. Main St (Rt 31)

November 10 —9:00 A.M. Workshop meeting for the purpose of interviewing a long
time resident. No other business conducted at'thjs timed.

November 17 — 8:30 A.M This workshop focused on housekeeping duties along
With research and working with various planned events
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